
Bianca Thornton

From: Robert Craig <Robert.Craig@penrith.city>
Sent: Tuesday, 6 February 2018 2:12 PM
To: Bianca Thornton
Cc: Gavin Cherry; Simone Vella
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notification of Section 96(1A) Modification Application - Erskine Park Resource 

Management Facility (SSD 7075 MOD 2) - Penrith LGA

Bianca, 
 
I refer to the Department’s letter dated 23 January 2018 regarding the subject modification application. 
 
The application submission has been reviewed and overall Council raises no objections to the proposed modifications 
to the previously approved development. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised proposal. Should you require any further information or 
would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 4732 7593. 
 
Regards. 
 
Robert Craig  
Principal Planner  
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